
 

 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
 

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting on November 2, 
2022.  Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Crowe, Montalvo, Jacobs 
Members Absent:     None 
 
Guests Present:      Roger Vargo     
 
Motion by Jacobs, supported by Barnum to accept minutes from the October 5, 2022 meeting.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Savings: $150,062.51  MCIA: $1,954,602.45 
 
Motion by Barnum, supported by Montalvo to accept the October Treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Unfinished Business:  
 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond Dock Removal – Tabled until December meeting. 
 
New Business: 
 
PLM Contract – Tabled until December meeting. 
 
Memorial Park Trailer – See if fire department may be interested for training purposes.  If not, salvage 
the hot water heater and see if DPW would dismantle. 
 
Park Reports: Managers - None 
 
Park Reports: Commissioners: 
 
Memorial Park:  Complaint received regarding lighting at AYSO; Roger will talk to Joe to get location 
of light.   
 
Hoover Park:  Has had no other issues at the park. 
 
Wm. P Thompson Pond:  Looks good.  Lots of fishing 
 
Lions Den: None 
 
Board Correspondence: None 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Adjournment:  Motion by Kinyon, support by Barnum to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
Carol A. Maxbauer, Secretary 


